
 
 
 

Newark Police Department Investigating Drug-Related Home Invasion 

May 24, 2016 – On May 23, 2016 at approximately 10:15pm, Newark Police 
responded to the 400 block of Phillips Lane for a home invasion that just 

occurred. Three suspects entered the victim’s apartment (one armed with a 
handgun) and demanded to speak with a resident of the apartment by name 

that wasn’t home.  The suspects then searched the house and removed an 

Xbox, video games, drugs and drug paraphernalia. 

Suspect 1 is described as a white male, suspect 2 is described as a Hispanic 
male, and suspect 3 is described as a black male who was armed with the 

handgun.  No further description is being released of the suspects at this time.   

Anyone with additional information on this incident should contact Detective William Anderson 

at 302-366-7100 ext. 3469 or William.Anderson@cj.state.de.us .   
You can send an anonymous text message tip by texting 302NPD and your message to 

TIP411.                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                          

Information can also be provided anonymously to Crime Stoppers at 1-800-TIP-3333 or via the 

internet at www.tipsubmit.com where a reward may be available.   

 
The Newark Police Department affirms that all defendants are presumed innocent until proven 
guilty beyond a reasonable doubt.  
 
Cpl. James Spadola 

Newark Police Department 

220 South Main Street 

Newark, DE 19711 

302-366-7100 ext. 3140 
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